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April 15, 2020 

 

To:  Senate State Affairs 

Re:  Recommendation for Commissioner Designee Cockrell 

 

Senator Showers: 

The North Pole Police Department has heard Retired AST Colonel Cockrell has been nominated for the 

position of Commissioner for DPS by the Governor.  I am thankful to have the opportunity to send a 

letter in support of that nomination.  Ret. Colonel Cockrell is one the most professional, hard working, 

caring and understanding persons I know.  I have worked with him on several topics over the years and 

find him to be a great choice. 

Please add my endorsement to the record and I thank you for your time. 

 

V/R 

Chief Steve Dutra 


